
 
 

 
The Planning Inspectorate Date 

Officer 
Email 

Telephone 

12 September 2023 

Caroline Macrdechian 

@centralbedfordshire.gov.uk 

 
 

 
Dear Ms Dowling 
  
Location: London Luton Airport, Airport Way, Luton 
Proposal: Application by London Luton Airport Ltd for an Order Granting 

Development Consent for the London Luton Airport Expansion 
project – Deadline 2 (Ref. 20040580) 

 
Further to the publication of the Rule 8 letter dated 17 August 2023, Central Bedfordshire 
Council have updated the Principal Areas of Disagreement Summary Statement (PADSS). 
For ease all additional points have been added as track changes. 
 
On behalf of all host authorities Paul Donovan of Hertfordshire County Council has submitted 
reports from Genecon and Chris Smith Aviation Consultancy Limited. CBC support the 
findings contained within these reports. 
 
It has come to our attention that the Council's Written Representation submitted on 17 August 
2023 does not include Appendix A. An updated copy is attached to the email, and it is hoped 
that this can be accepted at the discretion of the Examining Authority. 
 
Document 8.31 Applicant’s Response to Relevant Representations (Part 2A of 4 (Local 
Authorities)), which was submitted on 25 August 2023 is noted but does not alter the position 
of CBC as set out in the Written Representation. 
 
I hope the above provides suitable clarification but please contact me should you have any 
queries. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Caroline Macrdechian 
Principal Planning Officer 
 
 
 
  




